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Student Bulletin 

 

Wednesday, June 1 

 

Attention 7
th
 Graders:  Our 8

th
 grade trip to Washington, DC in the fall is scheduled for October 13-14, 

2016.   Total cost is $380.  All money is due today, June 1.  Please make your check payable to Southern 

Regional Middle School and give to your homeroom teacher. 

 

Southern Regional Girls’ Basketball Clothing Drive looking for the following items: 

All clothing items, Shoes, Blankets, Stuffed animals, Sheets , Working bikes  

All items are due no later than June 11. They can be given to any girls’ basketball player or 

coach. 

 
STEAM Camp registration is now open!  Current 7th & 8th graders are eligible.  

The 16 spots available for each workshop are filling up quickly.  Bring in your 

application and money as soon as possible to guarantee your participation. 

 

Boys Track uniforms are due now!  Please return to the box on the main office counter. 
 
Attention all 8th grade students interested in being a part of the color guard next year:   We will be having our 
first meeting of the 2016 season on Tuesday, June 7th from 6-9pm at the high school. No experience necessary 
and all are welcome to attend! If you have any questions see Mr. Wright in the IMR. 

 
The middle school drama classes are proud to present their spring show - An Evening of Shel Silverstein! You 
don’t want to miss this great event filled with silly poems, laughter, and fun! Join us on Wednesday June 1st, at 
6pm in the Middle School Cafeteria. Cost is $2 at the door, first come first serve seating. 
 

Dance Club will meet after school today, June 1, in C-13.  Bring a snack to share.  If you have any questions, 

see Mrs. Hargis in C-13 during homeroom. 
 

Attention all students: 

The yearbooks are in!  Yearbooks will be distributed to any students who pre-purchased one after school 

on Thursday, June 2!  If you pre-purchased a yearbook, you must report to the cafeteria after school on 

Thursday, June 2 and plan on taking the 3:00 bus home.  No yearbooks will be distributed before 

then.  If you are unsure if you pre-purchased a yearbook, a list is posted outside the main office 

doors.  Please check the list before Thursday afternoon.  If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. 

Kuchinsky in room E-7 or Mrs. Reynolds in room E-8. 

 

Attention all students: 

If you did not purchase a yearbook yet, they will be on sale during lunch periods starting Friday, June 3 

and will continue to be on sale next week until we run out of books.  Yearbooks are $35 CASH ONLY, 

again, that is CASH ONLY.  Checks will not be accepted.  Yearbooks are equally distributed between all 

lunch periods, so you must wait until your lunch period to purchase a book.  Books will not be held for 

you.  If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Kuchinsky in room E-7 or Mrs. Reynolds in room 

E-8. 

 

Attention all Students: 

All library books are due on:  Monday, June 6th.  If you have any books checked out, please have them returned no later than 

Monday! 

Also, your Scholastic Book Fair will be running from Monday, June 6th – Friday, June 10th  

Come and get your summer reading books now!! 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


